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I highly oppose any and all measures to change our vote by mail system in Oregon. 

The right to vote is the most important right we have and should be the easiest thing 

we do. As citizens we work and live in a world where having to get to a voting place 

on one day in certain hours is difficult for many and impossible for some.  Why would 

anybody want to keep citizens from voting? Oregon has never had a "fraud" issue. I 

have looked at the system for checks and balances and, although not an expert, our 

system appears intact. If someone is concerned about the remote potential for fraud I 

would suggest adding more checks, not ending the program we as Oregonians chose 

years ago. 

Thank you, 

R Ketterling 


